
February 2011Luncheon/Meeting
Carnival Cruise “Triumph”

The February 17, 2011, PABI General Membership Meeting-Luncheon had a twist to it this month.  We 
went cruising!  PABI Member Kathy LaValla (Vacation Makers Travel, Belle Chasse) arranged for 
Carnival Cruise Line to host the PABI luncheon and tour of the Carnival ship Triumph.  Vacation Makers 
Travel also accommodated PABI Members and guests in scheduling shuttle buses to the luncheon from 
Belle Chasse.        






